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Dear UICC Members,

“Little By Little The Castles Are Built”
	 The old Irish Proverb “i ndiaidh a chéile a déantar na caisleáin” (little by little the castles are built) 
is several centuries old and traces its origin to the late 12th century following the Norman invasion of  
Ireland. The Normans were great castle builders and became as Irish as the Irish themselves such was their 
assimilation into the local population.
	 The saying is as true now in the vernacular as it was then—it takes time to build something really 
strong and long lasting. When I think of  the major fiscal transition underway at the Irish Center—going 
from a members only social club to a fully nonprofit entity—I realize that it’s a slow but steady movement 
forward as we ponder and decide on what goes into the foundations of  the Irish Center now, so that it will 
become a self-sustaining entity for decades to come.
	 The central principles of  a successful enterprise at the corner of  45th Avenue and Wawona are the 
sustaining members of  the UICC and the Irish Community. They are essentially the “keystone” on which 
all else depends. Without the support of  the members and the Irish Community there would be no Irish 
Center. I personally want to thank the 45 years of  board members, volunteers and contributors that laid 
the groundwork for the Center.
	 Through the last 45 years, there have been multiple efforts to raise large parcels of  money inde-
pendent of  the ordinary day to day operations. The elevator installation back in the late 1980s was the 
most expensive upgrade the Center has incurred since it opened back in 1975. The downstairs bar was 
remodeled in the 1980s but that was a cosmetic change within the envelope of  the building.
In the not too distant future, our roof  needs to be replaced and additional upgrades need to be completed. 
In addition, we would like to add a solar power generating system on the rooftop, potentially shaving 
$1,000 off  our current monthly utility cost. These major capital improvements are above and beyond our 
ability right now to fund such upgrades.
	 And so as a board, we launched the St Patrick’s Appeal—the first Board driven fundraiser in three 
decades—on May 18, with the goal to raise $90,000 by September 17, ‘Halfway to St Patrick’s Day.’ Past 
revenue generating operations like the 32/50 club fundraiser and large banquets are no longer options cur-
rently available to the Center to pay for the ordinary expenses incurred in operating a 20,000 square foot 
facility.
	 The response from our membership and community has been heart warming and overwhelmingly 
positive. I am very pleased to report that the campaign at the time of  writing has surpassed 66% of  our 
goal with $59,085 pledged by 260 individual contributors. Many thanks to all those who have given to 
date. If  you have not contributed yet, please consider doing so. While much of  the fundraising is being 
driven online—you can participate by filling out the donation page in this month’s newsletter and mail in 
a check.
	 We look forward to seeing you at the Irish Center soon. Until then continue to wear your mask, 
maintain your 6 feet social distance and stay safe!

Anne Cassidy-Carew, President   



Donations are Tax Deductible to the extent permitted by law. Please consult your tax advisor. 
The United Irish Cultural Center Federal Tax ID # is 26-0610341

Please make your check payable to:    UICC 
Add Note/Memo: St. Patrick’s Appeal

Mail this form with your payment to:
United Irish Cultural Center

2700 - 45th Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94116-2647

•  Enclosed is my contribution of $ ____________ towards the St. Patrick’s Appeal

Name ______________________________________________________________________________________

Address ____________________________________________________________________________________

City ________________________________________ State _________________ Zipcode ______________

Membership #___________________  Email __________________________________________________

St. Patrick’s Appeal 2020	
As we have reported in our recent communications, we have 
fully complied with “Shelter In Place” orders issued the week 
of March 15 by shutting down our facility and it will remain 
closed for the duration of this COVID-19 health crisis. As 
such, we have had to cancel all events and meetings and we 
are anxiously awaiting news about the summer months.  
Please help us weather this storm and keep the momentum 
we built last year by making a donation to our St. Patrick’s 
Appeal. The campaign goal is $75,000 and we are well under-
way. 
Visit irishcentersf.org/appeal to view our St. Patrick’s Appeal 
2020 video and to see the fundraising stories from Board 
Members and Appeal supporters alike. 
We are deeply grateful to our donors, volunteers, and community 
partners – you make our work possible. 

John Ring, 2020 St Patrick’s Appeal Chairperson
UICC 2020 Board of Directors

®

To donate online: irishcentersf.org/appeal
For further information email:  give@irishcentersf.org 



Mark Your 

Calendar

PATRICK J. DOWLING LIBRARY

Greetings all,  

I’m happy to say that there hasn’t been quite so much solitude near, if  not actually in, the library during the merry month 
of  May; on the weekends the Center’s Irish Shoppe pick up is booming.  Thank you to everyone who is making the 
Shoppe what it is and to all who are supporting it.  Meanwhile in the library Seamus is silently supervising my cataloguing 
progress, which is moving forward, and research requests are being followed up on.

Did you know?
The oldest book currently in the Dowling’s Online Catalogue dates from 1842 - Poetical Works of  Thomas Moore w/
memoir; published in Philadelphia.

And in connection with our broader community the Zooms are Zooming.  

Irish Genealogy Club Zoom Meeting
Saturday, June 13 ~ 11:00am – 1:00pm
Monthly on the second Saturday
The Irish Genealogy Club will have a chat with a cuppa to catch up on their various projects and their plans.  
Email Library@irishcentersf.org if  you’d like to be on their email list and join the fun. 

Irish Marvels Zoom Meeting
Saturday, June 13 ~ 2:30 – 4:30pm
Monthly on the second Saturday
Valerie McGrew will be presenting this month: “Nellie’s Story, One Intrepid Woman from West Cork, and her emigra-
tion to San Francisco.”    Email Library@irishcentersf.org if  you’d like to be on the Marvels email list and join the fun. 

The library Instagram account is growing with followers now in Ireland, Sweden and Spain along with friends closer to 
home.  Follow the Library’s progress and join in the conversations on social media: 
	 Facebook: @dowlinglibraryattheuicc
	 Instagram: pjdowlinglibrarysf
	 YouTube: Librarian P.J. Dowling Library

I know it’s been a slog for our entire community, but do keep up the wonderful work of  staying healthy and staying safe.  
We want to see you all again as soon as we safely may.

Sláinte!  
Jennifer Drennan, Librarian

EVENTS

Saturday, June 13th ~ Irish Genealogy Club ~ 11:00 - 1:00 pm 
The Zoom meeting of  the Irish Genealogy Club will have a chat with a cuppa to catch up on 
their various projects and their plans. If  you are interested in attending please contact library@irishcentersf.org

Saturday, June 13th ~ Irish Marvels, Past & Present ~ 2:30 pm.
The Zoom meeting will be a presentation by Valerie McGrew of  ”Nellie’s Story, One Intrepid Woman from West Cork, and 
her emigration to San Francisco.” As we approach the centennial of  the 19th Amendment, the presentation will reflect on 
how her life represented the attributes of  an emancipated woman. If  you are interested in attending please contact library@
irishcentersf.org



You, Me, and a Cup of Tea







Music Hour
with Christy O’Connell

Tune in to join the well-known Cork native 
for an hour of your Irish music favorites.  

Accompanied by his amazing daughters, 
Hannah and Molly, enjoy a selection of Irish 

songs and music, chosen by you to celebrate a 
birthday or anniversary or for no reason at all! 

Sunday, June 21

4:00 p.m. PST

Send your song requests to Joan@sfiipc.org or call 415.432.2551
by Thursday, June 18

Join us at https://linktr.ee/sfiipc
or call +1.669.900.6833, webinar id 82523813996





Thank You For Your Support 
For the Past 16 Years!

 Mitzi Samson & Maureen Hickey

SUBSCRIBE TO THE 
UICC BULLETIN FOR 2020 

Time to:

To receive the UICC Bulletin for 2020 
 Please fill out and return this form

along with a check in the amount of $30.00

Your subscription period is January 2020 through December 2020

	

			 

		  Name _____________________________________________________________

		  Member   ❐ YES 	   ❐ NO   

		  Membership Number ___________________________

		  Address ____________________________________________________________

		  City ______________________ State _____________ Zip code ________________

		  Telephone ________________________E mail _____________________________
					   
		  Please make check payable to:   UICC/Bulletin
				    	
		  MAIL TO:                 United Irish Cultural Center     
			         		       Att: Maureen Hickey/Mitzi Samson
			         		       2700 - 45th Avenue
			         		       San Francisco, CA 94116
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Kerry Riordan Sykes
Maureen S. McFadden

Certified Specialists in Estate Planning, Trust & Probate Law 
by the State Bar of California Board of Legal Specialization

377 West Portal Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94127
(415) 661-9050

Free Initial Consultation

Riordan Sykes McFadden, P.C. 

DEADLINE for JULY 2020 BULLETIN 
is JUNE 15

Questions? Contact: Adrienne Verreos 
415/468-4130    or email:   falconassoc@earthlink.net

Support YOUR UICC 
and the 

BUSINESSES that 
Support YOUR UICC

Please contact our Pre-Planning Department for
your FREE Personal Planning Guide

Duggan’s Serra Mortuary® FD1098

500 Westlake Avenue, Daly City
 650/756-4500   www.duggansserra.com

Sullivan’s and Duggan’s Serra Funeral Services FD 228

6201 Geary Blvd., San Francisco
415/621-4567 

www.sullivansfh.com

My Funeral, My Cremation, My Way®

Traditional & Cremation Services

q

“Our Family Serving Yours”

Celebrations of Life
®

q




